
Safe Food for Canadians Regulations Information Sessions 
 
Do you import, export or market food products between provinces? Do you sell food to consumers at 
retail?  
 
If so, the new Safe Food for Canadians Regulations (SFCRs) apply to your business. 
 
The SFCR comes into effect on January 15, 2019. Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) staff will 
deliver four half-day sessions to help understand the new regulations and what they mean for your 
business. These sessions will focus on the new requirements for processors not previously subject to the 
Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) registration system. The requirements will be phased in over a 
period of 12-30 months based on food commodity, type of activity and business size. 
Each session will cover: 

• Key components of the SFCR and how it will impact the food industry, including: 
o licences  
o preventive control plans 
o traceability 
o importing 
o exporting 

• Timelines for implementation 
• Enforcement and oversight considerations 
• A description of “MyCFIA” and a walk through the registration process 
• Available CFIA resources and guidance documents  
• The opportunity to ask questions directly to a CFIA representative 

For more information on the Safe Food for Canadians Regulations, please visit: 
http://www.inspection.gc.ca/sfcr 
Session Details 

• No cost 
• Register for the session closest to you by calling the Ag-Info Centre at 1-800-387-6030. Space is 

limited. 
 

DATE LOCATION TIME 
January 23, 2019 2nd floor boardroom, Provincial 

Building, 4920 – 51 Street, Red 
Deer, AB 

1-4 p.m. 

January 31, 2019 Agriculture Business Centre 
6547 Sparrow Drive 
Leduc, AB 

1-4 p.m. 

February 4, 2019 Lethbridge Agriculture Centre  
5401 – 1 Ave South  
Lethbridge, AB 

1-4 p.m. 

February 6, 2019 Airdrie Agriculture Center 
97 East Lake Ramp NE 
Airdrie, AB 

1-4 p.m. 

 
 

http://www.inspection.gc.ca/sfcr

